<u>Provider Reimbursement Notice</u> SHOPP Update

OHCA PRN 2024-08

October 23, 2024

Dear Hospital Administrators,

A new version of the CY2024 SHOPP Allocation has been posted to the OHCA website. The changes can be seen in the "adjusted" columns. If there are any additional changes an update will be posted.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Provider Reimbursement by email at ProvReimb@okhca.org.

Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma's SoonerCare members.



